
October 8, 2024 

Union County has entered into an agreement with the South Carolina Department of 

Transportation and their contractors to remove all storm related debris from right of ways on all 

State and County maintained roads in Union County.  

State contractors will begin clearing debris over the next 7-10 days, this will allow residents time 

to gather debris and place it in the proper right of ways.  

• Please place all storm debris in the area between the edge of the pavement on the roads 

and your property line. (not in the roadways) 

• Please cut large limbs into sections that are 6-7 feet in length.  

• Do not place any household garbage in the debris.  

• Crews cannot enter private drives, apartment complexes, or private access roads and will 

only clear debris that is placed in the State or County right of ways.  

Questions may be directed to Union County Public Works Department at 864-466-4712. 

 

Phillip G. Russell, II 

County Supervisor 

 


